June 8, 2007

To Whom it May Concern:
it is my very great pleasure and honor to supply this letter of recommendation on behalf of Ted Wills.

Ted and | have been affiliated on a professional level for a significant fund raising project for Our Lady of
Guadalupe Parish in Anchorage, Alaska. Prior to the primary campaign, Ted conducted a feasibility study
at the Parish. The subsequent capital campaign was a resounding success.

The recent completion of ocur beautiful new church would not have been possible without Ted’s
outstanding leadership and fund raising skills. He brought together, organized and directed a muilti-
cultural group of volunteers and led them on a very successiul fund-raising campaign for the new church.
With a large Hispanic community unused to large fund raising efforts, Ted consistently reached out to and
empowered these members to of the parish .

The feasibility study projected the parish could raise $1.3 million for the capital campaign and the final
amount of funds raised in support of the project totaled well over $ $2,051,142

Throughout our involvement with Ted, we found him to be a contagiously energetic servant-leader who
was self-directed, team-oriented and goal-committed. it was a pleasure having him assist us with our
successful building project.

Should require additional information, please feel free to contact me. My office telephone is (907) 272-
7713 or via e-mail | fﬁmwm,.r(}'-uckc,..,,a 15k com.

Sincerely,

John F. Conway, Building Committee Chair
Qur Lady of Guadalupe Parish




